
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Pipeline Users 

FROM:  First Gas  

DATE:  20 December 2017 

RE:   Commerce Commission Authorisation Decision for Todd in Relation to MPOC  

 

A discussion was held during the last GTAC workshop on the 12th of December regarding the need to apply 
for Commerce Commission Authorisation for the GTAC. 

 

By way of sharing information on this issue, First Gas would like to share the following link to the Commerce 
Commission decision in this matter:  

http://www.comcom.govt.nz/business-competition/anti-competitive-practices/authorisations-2/anti-
competitive-practices-authorisations-register/detail/563 

 


